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Seniors pass top international universities
admission tests

Members of Southville International School and Colleges’ (SISC) High School
Class of 2020 got their acceptance letters to pursue their chosen college
degrees in prestigious universities abroad. They gained admissions at selective
foreign universities by virtue of their academic achievements in SISC and
strong scores in college admission tests vis-à-vis thousands of other applicants.
 
Below are the names of the successful examinees in international college
entrance exams:









Congratulations to Class 2020!





Important Dates to Remember for
AY 2020-2021

As you enjoy your summer break and as we prepare for the upcoming
academic year, please be informed of the following important updates related to
SISC’s 2020-2021 school calendar:



Hit the books this summer

Numerous studies have shown that students who don’t read or read
infrequently during their summer vacation decline in their reading ability. To
avoid this “summer slide,” SISC is requiring all preschool to high school
students to read at least one book before coming back to school. Below is the
list of book titles students can leisurely read per level to keep their reading skills
sharp:





Family feeds non-teaching employees

The family of Justina Torres of Gr. 11 – Competence prepared and delivered for
the second time, ready-to-eat meals to the SISC kuyas and ates during the
enhanced community quarantine. The food packs were distributed to the
housekeeping staff, security personnel and other non-teaching personnel who
were part of the skeletal workforce arrangement. Thank you very much to the
Torres Family for your kindness and generosity.
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